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17 September 2025 

Year 10 GCSE Information Evening 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
The next two years are a great opportunity for Year 10 students to explore their true potential and  
show what they are capable of. We are committed to supporting them in making the most of their  
time with us. When they leave us at the end of Year 11, we want them to be proud of what they have  
achieved in their time at school and able to choose from a range of opportunities available to them. 
 
We know that our partnership with parents and carers is key to providing the support that students  
need, and we are delighted to invite you and your child to attend our Year 10 GCSE Information  
Evening on Thursday 25 September at 5.30pm. 
 
This will be an important evening where information about GCSE and examination courses, non-
examined assessments (NEA’s), homework and exam dates will be explained in full. We will be 
looking at ways to support your child in what can be a demanding period. There will also be an 
opportunity for you to ask questions or to discuss any KS4 issues with myself or a member of the 
Senior Leadership team. 
 
I do hope that you can make it to the evening on Thursday 25 September and look forward to seeing 
you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Charlotte Johnston 
Key Stage 4 Lead 


